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TR-4 OVERHEATING

JULY 19, 1963

Under certain conditions in some Metropolitan areas, cases have been reported of overheating.

This usually occurs in protracted traffic stoppages and no cases have been reported of this

condition arising under normal service conditions. A larger fan has now been incorporated, part

number 209792, from engine number CT	21471-E, which will come in somewhere around the CT21000

commission number series.

A number of water pumps has erroneously been blamed for this condition and providing that engine

tune and timing, etc., is correct, this modification should only be required in extreme cases

and, therefore, it is not intended to handle this as a campaign.

Please pass this information to your parts manager for action.


